
Update on the SA Supersprint Championship 
 

Round 3, August 3rd will be Round 1 of the Australian Supersprint Championship 

 The Motorsport Australia SA/NT State Council has approved the Standing Regulations. The plan 
is that the SA Championship will consist of August 3rd as Round 1, the two days of the 
Australian Supersprint Championship will be round 2 on the Saturday and Round 3 on the 
Sunday and round 4 will be the MSCA round at Mallala on November 16th. The winner will be the 
person with the highest point score in their three best rounds. In other words, you drop a round, 
or you only enter three. The dropped round will be one of the Mallala rounds because the 
Australian Championship is a two-day event. 
 
The Entry fee for the Australian Supersprint Championship will be $625 for two days of Sprinting 
on the International circuit at The Bend, which is pretty good value. But wait there's more! if you 
enter and pay by August 31st you get a $75 discount, and MSCA, SCCSA & PCSA members get a 
further $25 oƯ. Total price now $525. 
 
The 2 MSCA rounds will be your normal price. To be part of the SA Championship you need to 
send an email to REGISTER giving me your name and address, Make, Model, Engine Capacity 
etc. and nominating the class you think you fit into. I will respond with any questions I need 
answered and account details where to pay a $25 registration fee, basically to cover 
administration and trophy costs. Classes will be the Australian Speed Event classes, same as 
Collingrove and class trophies will be dependent on entries. 3 in the class, 1st place only, 5 in 
class 2nd place and 7 or more we will award a 3rd place trophy. As stated in the regs. if I don’t 
get enough entries to warrant calling it State Championship I will cancel the State 
Championship, but Not the Events, and refund your full SA Championship entry fee ($25). So, 
you have nothing to lose. 
 
If you enter August 3rd, you increase your chances of becoming the first SA Supersprint 
Champion in your class. We have not had a State Championship before, so here is your chance 
to make history!  

If you have any questions, email me at a.flynn1@bigpond.com or ring me on 0476 067 388 

SA Supersprint Championships Standing Regulations 

Enter August 3rd  

Enter Australian Supersprint Championship October18-19th 2025 

 

 


